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After publication of this article [1], the authors 
reported that in this article the last paragraph of the 
Results section, erroneously has become part of the leg-
end of Table 3.

The last paragraph of the Results section should read: 
“Associations between early prescription of anti-osteo-
porosis agents and long-term medical costs were ana-
lyzed and presented in Table  3. A total of 233 patients 
had their anti-osteoporosis agent prescribed within one 
month post discharge, and 345 patients had not. Both the 
number of patients returned for overall medical services 
and the average expenditure (per returned patient or per 
patient in treatment group) for overall medical services 
were significantly lower in patient on anti-osteoporosis 
agent (p < 0.001, p = 0.005, and p < 0.001, respectively), 
whilst average expenditure (per returned patient or per 
patient in treatment group) for outpatient clinic service 
was significantly higher in patient group on anti-osteopo-
rosis agent (p < 0.001 and p < 0.001 respectively), as com-
pared to patient group not on anti-osteoporosis agent.”

The table legend should read: “Table 3. Relation of early 
anti-osteoporosis agent prescription with 1-year medical 
visits and expenditure.”

The original article [1] has been updated.
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